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Y6 Trip: National Galleries of Justice Museum 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of our theme, ‘Identity’, we have scheduled a trip for Y6 to go to The 

National Galleries Of Justice Museum in Nottingham City Centre on Tuesday 

21st November. This trip links closely with one of our sub-topics, which 

includes learning about democracy, politics and the Suffragettes.   

The sessions which we will be enjoying include a practical trial in a courtroom 

experience named ‘Court in the Past: Suffragettes’ and a museum experience 

tour named ‘Crime and Punishment Through Time’. During the museum 

experience pupils will explore ‘law-related objects and artefacts from the 

collection, engage with costumed interpreter’s, hear about historical changes 

in the prison system and visit key museum spaces including the dungeons, 

exercise yard, debtor’s cell, punishment corridor and criminal courtroom!’  

In previous years, our Y6 pupils really enjoyed this trip as it was a practical and 

enjoyable day with lots of opportunities for collaboration, discussion and 

historical based enquiry.   

Our day at the museum begins at 10am so we will be departing school 

promptly at 9am. Our sessions are planned to finish at 2:30pm. We envisage 

the return journey may take slightly longer due to school traffic so we should 

be back at school by 3.30pm. School will contact you if we encounter an 

unexpected delay. The cost for the trip is £10.85. This is to cover the cost of 

the workshops at the museum and transport. The trip will be at a reduced cost for 

children in receipt of the Pupil Premium.  

Please pay via ParentPay, by Friday 10th November.  

If you have any queries regarding the trip, don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs James, Mrs Hayes and Mrs Carter  
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